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Message from

Editor in Chief of

Thai Journal of Gastroenterology 2007-2008

Editorial
Greeting

Dear Members

This is the last issue of TJG for this year and also the end of GAT Society 2007-2008 committee.

We have published our journal 3 issues a year for 2 years.  There are many positive suggestions from our

readers.  We have more works published from our fellows’ papers.

In this issue, we have an interesting article of “Practical use of digital chromoendoscopy for GI

tract diseases including GERD”.  There is a case report of “Complete resolution of hepatopulmonary

syndrome after liver transplantation”.  Moreover, from our X-rays corner, you can visit the “Computed

tomography of Ogilvie’s syndrome”.  We also have 6 original articles in various fields of GI diseases.

In December, hope to see you in our annual meeting with the theme of “Sharing Practices in

GI and Hepato-Pancreatic-Biliary Care” at Vichaiyut Hospital, Bangkok, Thailand.

Duangporn  Thong-Ngam, M.D.

The Editor in Chief


